
 
 
May 28, 2025 
 
 
RE: Paving 2” Bituminous Wear Course for McGuire Court, McGuire Circle, and Sunset Court 
 
 
Dear Property Owner: 
 
The City previously sent out a newsletter with the update of paving the final 2” bituminous wear course 
lift for a date of Thursday May 29th. Because of weather delays and changes in the contractor’s schedule, 
the paving has been pushed back to Friday May 30th. The contractor anticipates starting work at 7am 
and asks that no vehicles be parked on the road before or immediately after paving. The contractor will 
come back the week of June 2nd to finish the yard restoration.  
 
If you have questions regarding the project, please contact me at (952) 240-9218.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alex Enyi 
Project Coordinator 
 


